
 

ALAMEDA COUNTY WASTE MANAGEMENT AUTHORITY 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

The Alameda County Waste Management Authority (ACWMA) intends to enter into a contract to install 
new heat pump HVAC units at the agency’s office located at 1537 Webster Street, Oakland, CA 94612. 
We reserve the right to reject all bids. 

Applicants may obtain copies of the bid documents through this link 
(https://www.stopwaste.org/resource/rfp-hvac-upgrade) or by emailing Ben Cooper 
(bcooper@stopwaste.org)  

A non-mandatory bid walk for contractors interested in bidding on the project will be hosted at the 
StopWaste office at 8:30AM on Tuesday February 20th, 2024. The StopWaste office is located at 1537 
Webster Street, Oakland, CA 94612. 

Sealed bids for this project will be received by Arliss Dunn, Clerk of the Board, at 1537 Webster Street, 
Oakland, CA 94612 until 8:30AM on Thursday March 7th, 2024, at which time they will be publicly 
opened and read. The bid opening can be remotely attended via Zoom though this link: 

https://stopwaste.zoom.us/j/6506901399?pwd=eForMmdZWXFWWXhqVU9WOVE1Q0hNdz09&from=a
ddon 

Bids must be made on the proposal forms included in the bid documents.  The sealed envelope should 
be clearly marked with the name of the project and the time of the bid opening. Contracts will be 
executed by Timothy Burroughs, Executive Director of the Alameda County Waste Management 
Authority (ACWMA). 

 
ARLISS DUNN 
CLERK OF THE BOARD 
 


